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Dear Ms. Wolfgang and staff:

Thank you for hearing us and considering how much these increases will hurt us as Licensed and Board Certified
Massage Therapists. We do what we do to help others. We work from our heart, not for the paycheck. The bi
annual fees for Licensing, National Certification and required continuing education are EXPENSIVE. Some of us
don’t have “regular” salaries because that’s the way our business is set up. We have to pay for our own health care,
practice space, our own supplies and advertising. It all adds up, and an increase to $200.00 to renew our License is a
BIG ONE. Please please please reconsider raising that price. Again, thank you for your time.
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